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24 May 2019   
Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of May 27th – May 31st.  
 
May 25th is the Annual Saint John Soap Box Derby to take place on Cranston Ave. located adjacent to 
Princess Elizabeth School. The Opening Ceremony, Parade, and National Anthem is at 9:45 a.m. and all 
events are open to the public. Thank you to our student race team, volunteer supervisors and parent 
community for supporting our team across the finish line! 
 
May 28th will feature our annual Celebrate Assembly. This school assembly recognizes students of the 
month from each homeroom class with a special “R.O.A.R” (Respect Others & Accept Responsibility) 
Award!  
 
May 28th is our 2ndAnnual Fun Family Fitness Night, set to tip-off at 6:00 p.m. Come out and enjoy an 
activity-filled night, where fun will be the name of the game at this fitness themed event. You are sure to 
learn a new activity or two as we promote the importance of an active lifestyle. Wear comfortable 
clothes and bring indoor shoes. Than you to Ms. Aylward and her team for organizing this healthy 
learning event for the whole family.  
 

May 29th will be “Purple Day” in partnership with the Sweet Caroline Foundation. This day aims to 

increase allergy awareness within our school community. This colour themed day is in tandem with the 

month of May being Food Allergy Awareness Month – Give and Go is Food Allergy Canada’s theme for 

2019. This highlights the importance of a rapid response with epinephrine and the need to call 911. 

May 31st is “Stuffie Day” at Loch Lomond School. Students are invited to pay 2.00$ to bring a stuffed 

animal of their choice to school for the day. All proceeds will go to the Saint John SPCA. 

 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 

 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton  
Principal 


